
The Urban Tea Loft Closes

Written by Kirstina Bolton
Thursday, 12 July 2012 08:44 - 

The Legrands family, owner of The Urban Tea Loft, will close their doors July 29 due to personal matters. The Urban Tea Loft's furniture,
fixtures, equipment, merchandize, tea, and more will be up for sale next week Tuesday through Friday from 5-8 pm and Saturday 8-1 pm We
wish the Legrands family the best on their next journey.
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